
HB 181 -- FUNDING BASIC CIVIL LEGAL SERVICES

SPONSOR: Parker

Currently, the "Basic Civil Legal Services Fund" is set to expire
on December 31, 2025. The Fund covers the costs of basic civil
legal services to eligible low-income persons. This bill repeals
the expiration date. It also corrects an incorrect reference to a
provision in the Missouri Constitution.

This bill is the same as HB 1838 (2024).


